DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION

BUREAU OF SCHOOL SERVICE AND RESEARCH

LECTURE COURSE BUREAU

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

March 2, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen, 105 R. University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

It is necessary that we revise our correspondence study catalogue this spring and we would like to get the material to the state printer just as soon as is possible.

Will you please check the enclosed announcement of correspondence study courses for your department and return it at your earliest convenience? If there are to is any question about the work I should be more than glad to talk with you about it. If there are to be any revisions made during the summer perhaps it would be well to include them in the new catalogue.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Secretary,

Bureau of Correspondence Study

RK:LP enc.